
 

MEETING DATE:   November 16, 2022 

 

AGENDA ITEM: Discuss and consider the approval of 
expenditures, and purchase of equipment 
related to 3 grants from the Texas 
Workforce Commission in an amount not to 
exceed $1,310,000. 

GISD in partnership with CTC (Comprehensive Training Center) submitted 3 grant applications 
to the Texas Workforce Commission (TWC) in February of 2022.  GISD was notified that each 
grant application entered had been approved at the end of October 2022.  These grants are 
awarded to GISD to purchase equipment for our HVAC, Electrical Tech, and Robotics program.  
TWC will reimburse the district $1,059,847.20 of the purchase upon receipt and installation of 
the equipment while the remaining $117,760.80, or part, will be reimbursed after the final data 
submission is complete and has been reviewed by TWC. 

Along with the grant money awarded, GISD is financially responsible for matching 5% of the 
total awarded amount for each grant which totals approximately $61,980.  In addition, GISD is 
also required to pay the CTC consultant company 5% of the awarded amount for the HVAC and 
Electrical Tech grants and 10% of the awarded amount for the Robotics grant, which totals 
approximately $68,724.05. The total match for the district is $130,704.05; this will come from 
general funds. 

 

RECOMMENDATION: I move that the board approve the 
expenditures, and purchase of equipment 
related to 3 grants from the Texas 
Workforce Commission in an amount 
not to exceed $1,310,000 as presented. 
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